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 Mark Hoover has been a member of the Native Village of Eyak Tribal Council for the 
past five years and was re-elected in 2017 for another 2-year term.  Prior to serving on the 
Council he was Vice President of the Native Village of Eyak for thirteen years.  
 
 Mark was born (and currently resides) in Cordova, Alaska, and engaged in commercial 
fishing for many years – beginning at age 9 with his father and continuing until age 64.  He has 
also been employed in the media field – beginning in 1971 with the United Indians of All Tribes 
Foundation in Seattle on media projects and beginning in 1980 with Phil Lucas Productions 
making documentary films for the Bureau of Indian Affairs, Public Broadcasting, and local 
Tribes.  He currently serves on the Board of Rural Alaska Community Action Program 
(RuralCAP). 
  
 Mark is a noted photographer with a specialty of Ravens and Eagles.  He also documents 
through photography the progress of his Tribe, Native elders and Native gatherings throughout 
Alaska. 
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